www.jonesville.org



NEWS RELEASE
CITY OF JONESVILLE

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

JONESVILLE CITY COUNCIL RECOGNIZES CHIEF LANCE

The City of Jonesville wishes to congratulate Police Chief Mike Lance on his retirement. Mayor Gerry Arno presented Chief Lance with a proclamation recognizing nine years of service to the City at the August 25th City Council meeting. Mayor Arno read from the proclamation, which had been signed by all members of the Jonesville City Council, "Your leadership and professionalism have been an example to others and garnered the respect of your peers in law enforcement and the community at-large." Mayor Arno presented the proclamation to Chief Lance on behalf of the Council and the people of the City of Jonesville.

Prior to serving as the Jonesville Police Chief, Lance had a 25-year career with the Ann Arbor Police Department.

Addressing the Council and public in attendance at the meeting, Chief Lance stated that "it has been my distinct honor to be here in this community. I thank you for this opportunity." He added, "public safety and police work really is my calling."

###

Submitted Courtesy Photo:

Photo 1 – Mayor Arno presenting Chief Mike Lance with a proclamation. Pictured (I to r): Mayor Gerry Arno, Chief Mike Lance.

Contact Information: Jeff Gray, City Manager 116 W. Chicago Street Jonesville, MI 49250 (517) 849-2101 jgray@jonesville.org